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I’ll say it straight away – SEX is something special. You won’t 
agree with me. Nevertheless language is also in a perpetual state of 
flux and the number of women who play a part in determining the 
language that we speak is increasing. The number is growing just as 
women’s bodies in general have been designed for expansion and 
reproduction. To put your sperm inside here, that is man’s desire. 
Still in 2009, impressed with towers, the money machine is falling 
apart unfortunately but reproduction remains. We need to talk again. 
We have to talk about how we solve this problem with the MONEY.  No 
more quick promises, we want the realities. Invest more in real 
estate, but then the endless new properties stand empty, therefore 
we need paintings to fill these properties with meaning. Or 
refugees. Migrants are always grateful for the large number of empty 
real estate speculation projects. How much space does a person need 
and can he pay for it? Can he pay for the image of a person. So you 
pay me for my picture. No, this sort of thing doesn’t actually 
belong in a press release, I just wanted to seduce you to buy one of 
my works. With my charm, my evening gown and my biography, I wanted 
to seduce you into buying a painting from me. You can google me and 
you can see just how much I’ve accomplished in the last 20 years, 
what I’m still accomplishing and how much I’ll accomplish next year. 
I’m a good investment because I work for you. In my evening gown. 
The price of the evening gown is included in the painting, one 
evening gown per painting, No, you mustn’t pay for my dinner, that 
is always the question, who’s paying whom, who is the better 
conversationalist, are you getting on my nerves or are you seducing 
me into your beautiful collector’s world – how well you can describe 
the works in your collection – now you have to come out at the 
table, provide information, to a woman, yes, to a woman, but you 
could buy one of the silent paintings, they only demand something 
from you once, then they leave you more or less in peace for the 
rest of your life, and I and my gallery owners work for their value, 
that’s ultimately actually a part of your value. That’s how you and 
I both become more valuable. Why don’t I tell you anything about the 
women? Since when have you had an interest in women – I mean 
genuinely? An interest in their biographies and needs? You have one 
to show? Fair enough perhaps my woman appeals to your wife? Perhaps 
your wife sees herself in my woman? These days women participate in 
the decision making with a purchase or are you a self employed 
woman? Then you certainly understand how difficult it is to earn 
money under certain circumstances. No, you say, for you it is quite 
easy, I am a collector and I come from Hannover. A filly. In most 
cases a horse costs more than a painting, unless you just want to 
eat the horse. No, the painting you can’t eat, even if you’re very 
hungry. SEX helps to get through of few days of fasting, but then it 
gets serious. 
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